
THE VICE PRESIDENT

*nvvV* WASHINGTON
**

June 29, 1963

Dear Hector:

Your letter was waiting this date upon my
return to Washington and I hasten to respond.

I've checked the files and learn that the
Vice President sent the pictures you requested.
So, if they have not arrived, please wire me

Cordially yours,

Clifton . arter
Assist t to
The Vice President

Dr. Hector Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas


